
Date:	Feb	20,	2019	

Timco	Engineering,	Inc.		

849	NW	State	Road	45		

P.O.	Box	370	Newberry,		

Florida	32669		

RE:	Justification	for	label	location	regarding	application	for	certification	of	

FCC	ID:		W72-N1LD								IC	Number:		8253A-N1LD	

To	Whom	It	May	Concern:		

This	letter	is	to	justify	the	choice	of	label	location	for	the	device	bearing	the	above	FCC	ID	and	IC	

Number.	The	location	was	chosen	to	be	in	the	user	manual	and	the	FCC IDand IC ID	shall	also	be	
placed	on	the	device	packaging.		The	device	is	too	small	such	that	it	would	be	impracticable	to	label	

with	a	font	size	that	would	be	easy	to	read.			

Please	contact	the	undersigned	if	you	have	any	questions	or	need	any	further	information.	

Regards,	

Jon	Hallam	

Head	of	Hardware	

Energy	Aware	Technology	Inc.	


